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Refurbishment Works Update - Picturedrome Cinema - Bognor Regis Screen 3 and Upper 
Landing 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 17th October 2022 
 
Statement from Picturedrome Cinema, Bognor Regis: Picturedrome Cinemas is pleased to 
announce the latest update on the refurbishment works currently being undertaken at the 
Picturedrome Bognor Regis.  
 
Screen 3 on the upper level has now been fully stepped to give the auditorium full stadia seating 
ensuring all seats have the optimum view of the screen. In removing a false ceiling, the original full 
height, oak vaulted ceiling, and plasterwork has been revealed. This part of the building was once 
known as the Small Hall on the original architectural plan of the Picturedrome and decoration has 
been sympathetic in colour palate to best show the original historic detailing.  
 
The additional height gained, has enabled the space within the rear ceiling void to now house the 
projector for the screen. What was the projector room at the rear of the screen, is now a full set of 
toilets freeing up additional space on the first-floor landing. The second set of toilets on the landing 
have been removed and relocated adjacent to the top of the stairwell. The upper level is now 
restored to a large airy landing space, flooded with natural light as the original windows have been 
reinstated serving Screens 3 and 4, and ideally suited to small community events and corporate 
hires. 
 
Adam Cunard, Managing Director at Picturedrome Cinemas said: “I am extremely happy that we 
have now restored the upper landing area that would have served the original Small Hall (now 
Screen 3) and The Octagon Room (now Screen 4). The new works in Screen 3 and relocation of the 
toilets, have really improved the space for the community”. 
 
About Picturedrome Cinemas: Picturedrome Cinemas take pride in giving our guests a unique 
environment in which to enjoy films, shows and events using state of the art sound and visual 
technology. We aim to consistently provide exceptional, friendly service and ensure that the 
experience is always great value for money. Our cinemas are part of the local community, and we 
strive to work with organisations and groups for the betterment of the area. 
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